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       Learning Together, Learning for our Future 
 

Pupil Free Day Term 3 Reminder and OSHC booking form 

 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 
Our Governing Council earlier in the year approved our Pupil free day for Term 3 2019. Therefore, Friday Week 10 
will be a Pupil free day on the 27th September 2019.  

 
OSHC School Care will be available during the day on Friday the 27th September for those families 
who require this and book in.   
 
Booking in is essential to ensure we have the correct number of staff to care for your children. 
 
 

Friday - 27th September 2019 
 
 

 

OSHC BOOKING FOR PUPIL FREE DAY FRIDAY 
I require care for the following children: 
 
 
 
Please indicate departure and pick up times: 
 

Please return booking sheet to the Front Office or to OSHC staff by Friday 20TH 
SEPTEMBER   (Week 9) or speak to OHSC staff to make booking prior to above date. 
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